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Comments: Dear Supervisor Olsen,

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the proposed Forest Plan Amendment with regards to bats

and other federally listed species.  

 

 

 

I live in Louisville and frequent Daniel Boone National Forest regularly.  The forest and the species that live in it

are a wonderful resource for our state.  I strongly urge you to review and implement the suggestions submitted by

Kentucky Heartwood and the Center for Biological Diversity.  They voice my concerns and the concerns of others

who love the Forest and want to make sure that we manage it in a way that cares for species who cannot speak

for themselves. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Haylee


